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13 December 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

We are starting to see unprecedented levels of sickness due to winter illnesses, including COVID and Strep 
A, within our community.  Currently we have a high number of staff absent due to illness.  

We also have many children in school, who feel a bit under the weather with coughs and colds.  Please can 
I request that you do not send your child to school if they are unwell, we are trying really hard to stop the 
spread of germs, and in particular Step A related infections such as Scarlet Fever.  

Although there has been a rise in illnesses, please be reassured that we are doing all we can to keep 
children safe. We are reminding children about their personal hygiene, along with regular thorough 
cleaning of the school. We will also do a deep clean during the Christmas holidays. 

Only 3 days left!  

Many thanks. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mrs L A de Carteret 
Headteacher 
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